
Development Control.

Planning Services.

London Borough of Camden.

Town Hall,

Argyle Street,

London.

WC1H 8ND.

1st October 2015
Our Ref 4037/AP5 and 6
Dear Sir, 

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING CONTROL ACT 1990.
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING CONTROL OF ADVERTISEMENT REGULATIONS 2007.

GROSVENOR CASINO TOTTENHAM, 262 TOTTENHAM COURT ROAD, LONDON W1T 7RG. 
I am instructed by Grosvenor Casinos Ltd to submit applications seeking planning permission and advertisement consent for alterations to the entrance arrangements and to the signage at this casino. This application comprises the following documents:-
1. Planning application forms including certificate B under Article 14 of the Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015.

2. This covering letter.

3. Fisch plans nos 944-01 and 02B and photo montage sheet together with Cadmium Design site plan 4135 006 000. 

4. Planning application fee of £195, calculated on the basis that there is no new floor area proposed.

Since the proposal does not create additional floor area and the site is not located in a Conservation Area, there is no requirement to submit a Design and Access Statement with the application.

My clients have been looking at making improvements to the entrance to this casino and the proposals that are submitted to you now aim to achieve this. They involve making a number of alterations, primarily to the signage as detailed on Fisch's plan 944-02B and shown on the photomontage. 
The physical changes to the building which form part of the proposals are limited. They will result in the underside of the canopy being finished in a powder blue colour with LED lighting to illuminate the entrance for customers; the casino exit gates being relocated a small distance to facilitate the positioning of new internal signage towers; and the replacement of existing orange edge lighting on the canopy with blue LED. 

The changes to the signage involve the installation of three display towers, which will give details of the services and events at the casino, into the ground level window on the Great Russell Street elevation with a running LED display board above. These changes will introduce views into the interior of the building and create greater interest at street level than the current signage which prevents this. Above this, the first floor balcony will be upgraded with four small Grosvenor logos added to the balustrade. A menu board on the Tottenham Court Road elevation will be removed. 
I trust that this simple exercise which will improve the appearance of the building will be acceptable to the Council and that the requested planning permission and advertisement consent can be granted. 
While I believe that you have all the information necessary to determine this application, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours faithfully,
Graham Murdoch.

16 South Road, Bishop’s Stortford, Hertfordshire, CM23 3JH 


Tel: 01279 503616    Mobile: 07850 327678     Email: graham.murdoch@btconnect.com
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